Rick Littleton

From: Dorrie LoBue <Dorrie.Lobue@metronetinc.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 12:40 PM

To: Rick Littleton

Cc: sproutm@franklinschools.org

Subject: Update on Franklin PEG Channel

Mr. Littlejohn:

Thank you for your call today. | wanted to let you know that our team, did indeed, completed a site survey on
November 14. Since there is already Metronet service at Franklin Community High School, we will not need to wait for a
fiber route to be designed and constructed from our telecom hut to the PEG location. | am waiting to find out which
dedicated fiber to use and will send splicing docs to the appropriate party so that we can move to get equipment
installed. Although the time frame to get your PEG on our network will be dramatically less than PEGs that require a
fiber route to be constructed, | cannot provide a completion date at this time. | will continue to keep you in the loop as
things move along.

Thank you.

Dorrie LoBue

MetroNet | Project Manager

3701 Communications Way | Evansville, IN 47715
Office: 812.213.1683

www.Metronetinc.com




